JAMES O. EASTLAND, MISS., CHAIRMAN

JOHN L. MC CLELLAN, ARK.
SAM J. ERVIN, JR., N.C.
THOMAS J. DODD, CONN.
PHILIP A. HART, MICH.
EDWARD V. LONG, MO.
EDWARD W. LONG, MO.
EDWARD M. KENNEDY, MASS.
BIRCH BAYH, IND.
QUENTIN N. BURDICK, N. DAK.
JOSEPH D. TYDINGS, MD.
GEORGE A. SMATHERS, FLA.

EVERETT MCKINLEY DIRKSEN, ILL. ROMAN L. HRUSKA, NEBR. HIRAM L. FONG, HAWAII HUGH SCOTT, PA. STROM THURMOND, S.C. SUBCOMMITTEE:

PHILIP A. HART, MICH.
BIRCH BAYH, IND.
QUENTIN N. BURDICK, N. DAK.

EVERETT MC KINLEY DIRKSEN, ILL. STROM THURMOND S.C.

BERNARD FENSTERWALD, JR., CHIEF COUNSEL

EDWARD V. LONG. MO., CHAIRMAN

United States Senate 202-314-314

COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY
SUBCOMMITTEE ON
ADMINISTRATIVE PRACTICE AND PROCEDURE
(PURSUANT TO S. RES. 25, 90TH CONGRESS)

March 21, 1967

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, N. Y. 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Thanks so much for your good letter of March 16, 1967. Read it and the enclosure with much interest.

In my view, it would be very helpful to the Subcommittee and the Congress if you could come and
put into our hearing record some of the thoughts
contained in the February article. It would give
us a more solid basis for our belief that the
right to privacy is not only very worthwhile, it
is also one of our oldest cherished rights. If
you can see your way clear to coming, we can find
a convenient date for testimony on April 18, 19,20,
or some day in May.

Kind regards.

Chairma

EVL:bfk